
THE LOWE DOWN
10TH APRIL 2022

COMING UP

Prayer Meeting on this week

7.30pm

We have an ongoing collection

for GLASS JARS in the hub, in

particular smaller ones. If you

could keep these and leave them,

including lids, in to the Hub,

Heather Currie would really

appreciate it.

Thank you to all who helped

deliver the Guides.  There are

still some outstanding areas if

anyone has some free time to

distribute more.






Sunday Morning
 11am Crown Jesus

Ministries



Sunday Evening 
7pm- Palm Sunday Service

and Praise



There is ONE service at 11am
from now until Easter Sunday

due to special events





Creche is back on in the

Duckworth Hall







Saturday 9th April
THE GREAT EASTER BREAKFAST AND EGG HUNT EXTRAVAGANZA 
9.30-11.30am A delicious breakfast along with Egg hunts (10am and 10.45 am)
In the HUB and Garden. 
There will be two stalls, Pre-loved Jewellery with proceeds going to support those
fleeing Ukraine and The Knitting Club stall with proceeds going to Shine.

Sunday 10th April
11am 
“Puppet Show Special”  with Crown Jesus Ministries                                                   
Followed by:-                                                                                             
SUNDAY LUNCH 
“BUILD A BAKED POTATO” and EASTER BROWNIES – yum!                                                     
(As numbers for lunch are limited, please book early through Eventbrite.) 
                             

April

Prayer for Lowe April
The prayer letter for April is on the website this month, please download and use
this resource



Website
Please check our NEWS section of the website for regular updates
https://www.lowe.church/news/

Announcement Deadline
Please send all announcements by 11am on Thursdays. 

Job Opportunities in Lowe
We have two jobs advertised on our website, please share with people via our
website or facebook

Prime Time Tuesday 12th April at 2pm in the Seminar room . This week's
passage is Mark 2 : 13 -28 

As you are all aware, after 18 years leading the congregation, James and Hazel are
moving on with James taking up the post of Principal of Belfast Bible College.
Their last Sunday with us is 22 May and we would like to say thank you in a
tangible way. If you would like to contribute to the gift, please put your donation
in the white special offering envelopes marked “James and Hazel” and leave it on
the offering plate at the back of the church. Thanks, John White

Good Friday Service
Interdenominational Service here in Lowe, Friday 15th April, 8pm 



Loving Father we pray for a special blessing on all who live in Hollymount, The Close, The
Crescent, The Hill, The Laurels, The Vines. You know each of these people intimately and we
pray that you will sustain them in these challenging times. 

 Bless the forthcoming  Madlener family reunion aboard the MV Logos in Las Palmas in the
Canary Islands.  May this be a time of rest and refreshment for each of them – for Michelle
who has been working very hard on the ship and has missed her family; for Cecilia who is
praising God for her new nursing job with more regular hours; for Werner who asks for
wisdom in his decision making on a daily basis in his role with London City Mission; for
Joshua as he prepares for GCSE exams and Hannah in her involvement in swimming
competitions.

Father we pray for wisdom for Rev Derek McKelvey who has been appointed by Presbytery
to be the Convenor  of the vacancy. We pray for clear guidance and a common sense of
purpose when he meets with Session after Easter so that we  adapt to changed
circumstances and move forward together in the coming months.

  Lord, we continue to pray for Christians in war torn countries that they would know your
love, presence and protection, and that they would turn to you for their courage and
strength so that others may see You through their witness.

  As we reflect on the Cross during this week and come together in worship with members of
neighbouring churches at the Good Friday service may each of us echo the words of the
hymn writer ‘Love so amazing, so divine, demands my soul, my life, my all’. 








‘Do not be anxious about anything, but in every situation, by prayer and petition, with
thanksgiving, present your requests to God’     Philippians 4.6



                                                                                                                                                                     













   

Prayer Points

Prayer Chain - The Prayer Chain continues to be available for all and confidentiality is assured.
Contact Noelle Millar at 90619385  and if no response leave a message. If no response follows please

call Hilary Atkinson on 92671848.





